
Urban Renewal Strategy – Concluding Forum

Background

Early this year, the Hong Kong Institute of Real Estate Administrators (HIREA) has
participated in the Partnership Organization Programme (POP) on the Review of Urban
Renewal Strategy and established a Special Task Force Committee to gauge the views on
our members as well as those of three other allied professional institutions, viz. Hong
Kong Association of Property Management Companies Ltd (HKAPMC), Hong Kong
Institute of Housing (HKIH) and Chartered Institute of Housing Asian Pacific Branch
(CIHAPB), on key matters and issues relating to the urban regeneration.  The objective
of our participation is to facilitate the Government in revamping the captioned policy and
shaping the future urban regeneration modalities.

Objectives

We  have  carried  out  a  Written  Survey  to  solicit  the  views  of  members  of  the  above
Institutions and have also conducted an Engagement Forum in the middle of this year
with over 120 attendees to seek their views.  A comprehensive report will be submitted
to  the  Government  before  the  end  of  this  year  after  a  Concluding  Forum  has  been
conducted in November 2009.

It is our wish that this report will help the Government shape a new urban renewal
strategy which would be sustainable and met the needs and aspirations of our community.

Please find below the details of this forum:

Date : 28 November 2009
Time : 2:30pm – 5:30pm
Venue : Hong Kong Housing Society Training Room

 3/F Dragon Centre, 23 Wu Sha Street, Tai Hang, HK
Format : Presentation & Discussion Session
No. of Participants : 14 Participants from each of institute

Should there be any queries, please contact Mr. P.C. Lee (Honorary Secretary of HIREA)
by 2508 4729.


